
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

The level of funding allocated to Alternative Provision education providers funded by the council for 
each of the following years: 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 
Please see below a table in response this FOI request. Please note the following: 

The figures quoted are net budget figures and are exclusively funded from the Dedicated Schools 
Grant and not the LA’s core budget; 

Due to changes in our reporting system and the ESFA not requiring us to report separately on AP at 
the time, I have not been able to give information any further back than 2013/14. 

 

Year Net Budget (£) - All DSG 

Funded 

2011/12 Not available 

2012/13 Not available 

2013/14 400,000.00  

2014/15 400,000.00  

2015/16 599,000.00  

2016/17 803,246.00  

2017/18 1,025,375.00  

2018/19 1,342,541.00  

2019/20 1,342,541.00 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
 


